UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY PARK LOS ANGELES 7

GRADUATE SCHOOL OF RELIGION OFFICE OF THE DEAN

2 September, 1960

Dear José:

Many thanks for your letter of August 29th. I am most grateful to you for intimidating your publisher, and I hope he is duly intimidated. Of course I will write you when the book arrives.

Your trip to Europe sounds very enjoyable, and in fact you make even the Congress sound pleasant!

Best wishes and many thanks.

Sincerely,

Geddes MacGregor, Dean

GmacG:lr

Professor J. Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania